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21 March 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

REDUCED SPEED LIMITS – VARIOUS LOCATIONS 

 

In accordance with the terms of The Local Authorities’ Traffic Orders (Procedure) 

(Scotland) Regulations 1999, I write to inform you that East Lothian Council propose to 

reduce speed limits in our towns to allow more flexible use of road space and reduce 

speed limits on some inter-urban routes to support cycling between towns. 

 

Location plans are appended to this consultation letter detailing the proposals. 

 

Formal objections are not invited at this stage, as a further period will be allowed for the 

submission of objections when the proposals are formally advertised. However I should 

welcome any comments you may have to offer within 3 weeks of the date of this letter. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
 

 

Ian Lennock 

Team Manager, Asset and Regulatory (Road Services) 

 


